
 

 

 
October 26, 2023 
 
To:  Ashley Armstrong, U.S. Department of Energy 

Julia Hegarty, U.S. Department of Energy  
John Cymbalsky, U.S. Department of Energy 

 
From:  Karen Meyers, Vice President, Government Affairs, Rheem Manufacturing Company 
 
RE:  Ex Parte Communication on Notice of Proposed Rulemaking – Energy Conservation 

Program: Energy Conservation Standards for Consumer Water Heaters Docket EERE-
2017-BT-STD-0019 

 
On October 2, 2023, members of the Rheem Manufacturing Company met with representatives 
from the Department of Energy (DOE) to discuss the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on Energy 
Conservation Program: Energy Conservation Standards for Consumer Water Heaters, Docket 
Number EERE-2017-BT-STD-0019. The meeting was held via teleconference. A list of 
attendees is provided below:  
 
Attendees: 
 
Ashley Armstrong, DOE 
Carolyn Snyder, DOE 
Jeffrey Marootian, DOE 
Lucas Adin, DOE 
Mandy Mahoney, DOE 
Satchel Tsai, DOE 
 
Joe Boros, Rheem 
Karen Meyers, Rheem 
Matthew Thornblad, Rheem 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Karen Meyers 
Vice President, Government Affairs 
Rheem Manufacturing Company 
 


